
 

 

 

LETTER FROM THE SELLERS OF 

17910 LOGANS PINE DR, TOMBALL 

 

 

Thank you very much for viewing the house today.  We made 

many happy memories here, and have enjoyed our time with our 

friends and neighbors. Our plan for moving on is to find a home 

that is a bit closer to our jobs so that we can spend more time 

with our amazing children. 

 Thank you very much for considering 17910 Logans Pine.  We 

know that you will enjoy your time here, as well as the close 

proximity to many great attractions, shopping, the high sought 

after schools, and the community.  The ease of access to several 

highways will lead you quickly to most areas in the surrounding 

Houston area.  We hope that whoever purchases this home will 

experience as much love and cherished memories as we have 

here. 

  

  

The Hinojosa Family 

 



 


